

	
	
	



Emails/Text for National Associations to Individuals

Email (2) Survey dissemination (from 22 October) [POST-EVENT]

Subject heading: Time to Act on the mental health and well-being of doctors and nurses in the EU
Email body text:
Dear XX, 
As you may recall from our email last week, the WHO Regional Office for Europe, as part of a project funded by the European Commission under the heading “Addressing mental health challenges in the EU countries, Iceland and Norway”, is launching a survey to evaluate the mental health and wellbeing of doctors and nurses, and the factors that impact mental health, in the 27 EU countries, plus Iceland and Norway. 
This survey is about you. By completing this survey, you are helping to shape actions to improve the mental health of doctors and nurses in your country and across Europe.
All responses are anonymous. They will be collected and analyzed by WHO/Europe to identify national and regional trends in the mental health of doctors and nurses, the factors impacting mental health, and propose actions to tackle these. This will then be published in a report available through national associations and sent to national health authorities. 
The more doctors and nurses who respond to this survey, the better our understanding of their mental health and the factors affecting it.
We therefore urge you to complete the survey by following this link.
All practicing doctors and nurses, regardless of working in private or public practice, are eligible to participate, and it should take you no more than 12 minutes to complete. 
The survey is open from 22 October to 31 December 2024. 
Thank you for your time and your commitment to protecting the mental health and well-being of doctors and nurses.

1A Text for messaging services (e.g. WhatsApp, Signal)
Have your say in how we can improve the mental health of doctors and nurses. Take this anonymous WHO/Europe survey, which aims to assess your current mental health as well as the working conditions that may impact it: https://healthworkers-survey.ccomsuam.org



(1) Reminder email (Approx. 22 November) – [SURVEY REMINDER]
Subject heading: Reminder: Time to Act on the mental health and well-being of doctors and nurses in the EU

Email body text:
Dear XX,
You may remember that a month ago we sent you details on a WHO Regional Office for Europe survey to evaluate progress made to protect the mental health and wellbeing of doctors and nurses in the 27 EU countries, plus Iceland and Norway.
If you have already completed the anonymous survey, then thank you so much!
If not, then please consider doing so now using this link.  It should take you no more than 12 minutes to complete.
Remember, this survey is about you. The more doctors and nurses who respond, the better our understanding of their mental health and the factors affecting it. Better data is more likely to motivate change.
Again, thank you for your commitment to improving the mental health and well-being of doctors and nurses in your country and across Europe.




2A Text for messaging services (e.g. WhatsApp, Signal)
Have you filled out WHO/Europe’s anonymous survey on mental health yet? If not, help shape actions to protect doctors and nurses by doing it now: https://healthworkers-survey.ccomsuam.org
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